
From:
To: abortionlawreform
Subject: abortion bill
Date: Saturday, 25 June 2016 10:59:05 AM

My name is Karen Bolden, , , 
 
I am a resident of Cairns but I am very much opposed to the bill that  MP Rob Pyne has put
 forward.
 
I oppose the bill as it removes all protections and puts in no safeguards for mothers or babies. I
 am very concerned in particular that this may encourage late term abortions.
 
I think it would be a big mistake for Queensland to adopt his recommendations and wanted to
 take the opportunity to voice my opinion.
 
Kind regards
 
Karen
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